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Governor Haley has always felt it’s a top priority for South Carolina repeal Common Core Standards. Allowing South 
Carolina to retain its ability to set its own standards and be in control of how we educate our children.
 
That’s why in 2012 she sent a letter to senator Mike Fair supporting his bill S.604 that would repeal Common Core 
standards in South Carolina—allowing the state to focus on finding South Carolina solutions to south Carolina 
challenges. In her letter she said, “Just as we should not relinquish control of education to the Federal government, 
neither should we cede it to the consensus of other states.”
 
Last year, the governor proudly signed H.3893 into law, a bill that abandoned a nationalized standard and retuned 
control of our children’s education standards back to the people of South Carolina. Thanks to H.3893 the 
responsibility for setting education standards in our state and a path forward for South Carolina students now is in 
the hands of the State Board of Education and the Education Oversight Committee.
 
Please forward this along to your family and friends, and thank Governor Haley for turning back Common Core 
Standards in South Carolina.  
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